
Thank you 
Thanks for the incredible support with your child’s uniform! Our 
pupils are looking smart and ready for the new term. 
 
Parent invitations 
You will be invited in to your child’s class over the coming weeks. 
Please look out for an invite on ParentHub. 
 
Welcome to Mr Borman and Miss Jones! 
We are delighted to now have Mr Borman, who is teaching in year 5 
and Miss Jones is teaching in year 1. 
 
New after school clubs 
I am delighted that we have been able to add so many new after 
school clubs to our offer. We would love to see as many children 
doing at least 1 club as possible. We will continue to work on this 
programme throughout the year and offer a range of free activities 
to all year groups. Book your child’s place in a club from 4pm on 
Thursday 7th September using the Arbor app. 
 
Wrap Around Care 
We still have spaces in our breakfast and new after school club 
provision! You may also be eligible to use the tax free childcare 
scheme towards this. More information on this and how to use the 
Arbor app will be sent out later today. 
 
Attendance 
We are very pleased with our attendance this week. We know that 
there is a clear link between attendance and achievement. The more 
a pupil is in school the more they increase their opportunity to fulfil 
their potential. 
 
Term-time holiday requests 
Please note that national school attendance guidance states that 
leave is “unlikely to be granted” for holidays in school term time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading 
 
Please encourage your child to 
read at least 5 times per week. 
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With my very best wishes, 

 

Andrew Cook 
Headteacher 

Key dates for your diary 
 
Week 2 (11th September) – After school clubs 
start 
Monday 18th September – The Hobbit 
Production 
Monday 16th October – Individual photos 
Monday 23rd October – Half term 
 
 

 
School Twitter Page 
Please follow us on Twitter! We will be 
adding daily updates to show what our 
children have been up to in school! 

                           

                           @HorncastlePrim  

 

 


